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YEAR 5B COOKERY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

29th Year 2 SATs Information 
Meeting

30th Reception Fairy Tale Day

31st Gold Book Assembly

FEB

6th Chinese New Year – special 
lunch

7th Year 3 Trip to Touchstones

13th Reception Play & Stay 2-3 p.m.

14th Inset Day/Hearts & Voices

26th PTFA Disco

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Stop Motion Club/KS1 Musical 
Theatre

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Musical Theatre

Thurs KS1 Hula Hooping, Yrs 4,5,6 Choir

Fri Yr 3 & 4 Hama Bead/KS1 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SCIENCE NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Phoebe and Maisie, Year 6

Year 5B have been cooking bolognaise.

The children picked groups of five 
people and one group each day got to 
make the bolognaise and take it home 
to eat.

They could tell the teacher what they 
wanted to put in it.  They learnt how to 
cook and chopped up different 
ingredients.  It was delicious!

SCHOOL NEWS

YEAR 2 SATs INFORMATION MEETING
A reminder that there is a Year 2 SATs Information Meeting on Wednesday 29th January at 
5.00 p.m.  We look forward to seeing you.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY/ARTIST OF THE TERM
Our January Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 31st January at 2.45 p.m.  Everyone 
is welcome to attend. Our 100 Club winner will also be drawn at the Assembly.  If anyone 
would like to join, please contact the office for details.

CHINESE NEW YEAR
On Thursday 6th February we will be having a special Chinese New Year lunch. Please return 
order forms by 3rd February.  There is no need to order if your child already has school 
lunches.

SNOW ARRANGEMENTS
Should school need to close at any point, we will always endeavor to let you know as soon as 
possible through School Spider.  If you hear nothing you should always assume that school is 
open.  Please ensure that all contact numbers are up to date.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
A reminder that school is closed on Friday 14th February (Inset Day) and the following week 
for half-term.  School re-opens on Monday 24th February.

M2 Young Engineers After School Club 
will start on 24th February for 6 weeks.

The cost is £42.00 per child.

Places are limited and are reserved on a 
first come first reserved basis.  Please 
apply online at www.stemkids.co.uk.  

Children construct a range of projects 
including balloon powered cars, 
electronic pocket torches and windmills 
and slime.

http://www.stemkids.co.uk/

